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June 28, 2016
DRAFT   DRAFT   DRAFT     PROPOSED MINUTES

1.  Proposed minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Midwest Interstate Low-Level Radioactive Waste Coimpact Commission, held by teleconference on Tuesday, June 28, 2016, pursuant to notice (attached).

2. The meeting was called to order by the Executive Director at 10:00 am CDT.  The roll was called.  Present were Commissioners Alex Moon, Iowa, John Linc Stine, Minnesota, Michael Snee, Ohio, Stanley York, Wisconsin; and alternate Bruce Palin, Indiana.  Also present were Tiffany Drake, Missouri, and Alternate James Chiles, Minnesota.

3. MOTION: That the minutes of the meeting of June 9, 2015 be approved as circulated (Palin, Stine; carried).

4. MOTION: That the financial report and budget be approved as circulated and explained (Moon, Stine: carried).

5. MOTION: That the proposed agreement with legal counsel be approved.
6. The commission discussed alternative ways to review commission finances; Snee pointed out that the Ohio statute requires a formal audit.  The matter was dropped.

7. MOTION: That the meeting be adjourned  (Palin, Stine; carried).

8. Cecelia Snyder, Commission website consultant, reviewed the revamped web site and urged use of it.  The chjair expressed appreciation for her work.

Minutes prepared by Stanley York, Chair and Executive Director

Attachemnts: 2015-16 financial statement and the 2016-17 budget.
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